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Deputy Headteacher 
 
The Governing Body of Ysgol Treffynnon invite applications from suitably qualified teachers 
for the post of Deputy Headteacher. 
  
The successful candidate will: 
 

• have a clear vision for excellence in teaching and learning 
• have the drive and ability to lead by example and inspire and motivate our school 

community  
• be willing to work as part of a close knit team in making a real and lasting positive 

difference to the lives of our young people and local community 
• possess excellent classroom skills and be able to support the pedagogical 

development of colleagues 
• demonstrate excellent leadership skills focused upon student outcomes through the 

improving the quality of teaching and learning 
• role model and maintain ambitious standards for students, colleagues, and self 
• possess the emotional intelligence and flexibility to adapt to different situations  
• be committed to promoting and supporting the well-being of students and staff 
• play a key role in shaping the future of our school in partnership with students, staff, 

governors, families, and the wider community 
• have the vision and ability to work across the curriculum to identify workable 

strategies, systems, and processes for improvement, and for motivating staff and 
students 

• have experience of initiating and leading improvement strategies across a school 
• be up to date with current practices and strategic developments in education on a 

local and national level 
 
Applications are welcomed from suitably qualified candidates who are committed to working 
as part of a team. Applications should be made using the Flintshire application form with 
the names of two professional referees.  Please attach/include a letter outlining your vision 
of excellence and include your experience of leading and managing change to achieve 
excellence. Applications should be sent by email to the school – info@yt.flintshire.sch.uk 
 
Ysgol Treffynnon is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
 
Candidates must complete our application form to be considered.  We regret that we are 
unable to reply to all applications.  If you have not received a reply within one week of the 
closing date, you must assume that you have not been shortlisted for interview.  
 
Appointment is subject to Disclosure & Barring Service Check and satisfactory references. 
 
The closing date for applications is Tuesday 6th December 2022 at 12.00 p.m. 
 
Visits to the school are encouraged.  Please make requests to visit the school via the 
Headteacher’s Secretary, Miss Lynette Evans 


